
 
 

No. 50 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs Lambley MLA to the Minister for Public Employment:  
 
 
 NT Public Service 
 

1. Will there be any cuts to the NT Public Service during this term of 
Government? 

 

2. What consultants has the Office for the Commissioner of Public 
Employment (OCPE) used since August 2016? 

 

3. What are the dates, Terms of reference and cost of these consultancy 
contracts? 

 

4. What reports from private consultants has the OCPE and the 
Department of Public Employment used to assist in the analysis of the 
NT Public Service since coming to Government? 

 

5. Are these reports available to the public? 

 

 

 

 


